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Public Comment for Upcoming Commission Meeting  

Name  

Marty Enright  

Address  

5 La Puerta Lane 
Placitas, New Mexico 87043 
United States 
Map It  

Email  

bmenright54@gmail.com  

Comments:  

I’ve lived in Placitas for 42 years. There were no horses wandering on 165 in the 80’s. Or in the 90’s. In the last two decades 
they have crossed 165 and many have been killed by cars. Many people have been injured. I believe the proposed ordinance 
banning feeding of these animals by the public is a step in the right direction to move them north of the highway and out of 
harms way. I encourage the Commission to approve the ordinance  


